
  

Green Onion Update 

Green Onions continue to be very active and short in supply. With the recent low temperatures and rain 

down in Mexicali, the industry has struggled with sizing, yields and quality.    Green Onion production 

continues to be strongly impacted by the large labor shortage in the Mexicali growing region vastly due 

in part to the frigid temperatures and recent weekend rains.  This will continue to affect supply by 

directly dropping yields due to poor quality, light stands and small sized crop.  We expect the current 

market condition to remain for the next 2-3 weeks. 

 

 

We appreciate your support, we have our quality inspectors in the fields and packing houses 

doing everything they can to minimize the effect on you. 

 


